£2 .. Meeting with NDCAC
Alex Velasco HT

Sent: Wednesday, July 30, 2014 at 3:50 PM
To: Marco Bettini

Cc: rsales; fae

Hello,

We had a very interesting meeting to day with a group from Phoebe. This is a new group, see link, and they are interested in out system. we are already talking about a
follow up meeting with their bosses late August or early September.

Meeting with Eduardo went very well and they were impressed. They did not know what to expect because they had only had word of mouth about us. If anything good
came out of the Citizen lab articles is that it brought them to contact us to see if it was true... It was more than they expected. Thank you Citizen Lab!!

http://www.ndcac.cjis.gov/about.htm
http://www.cnet.com/news/fbi-quietly-forms-secretive-net-surveillance-unit/
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